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Dear School Community, 

 

Temporary change to opening hours. 

 

We’re writing to inform you that due to staffing concerns, there will be a change to our 

opening hours on Monday 22nd of March. Our Geelong store will be opening later than usual, 

from 12pm to 5pm.  

We’d like to apologise for any inconvenience this change may cause and thank you for your 

understanding.  

 

Kind regards, 

Beleza School Uniforms 

 


